
FAIR SHARE RAFFLE    
Dear Parents and Guardians: 

	 You received one (1) raffle book for the Home-School Association’s Annual 
Calendar Party, which will be held on Friday, May 3, 2024, at Sacred Heart School. 

	 We ask your support in purchasing or selling these raffle tickets to benefit this 
fundraiser. Please write your family’s name and child’s grade on the cover of 
the raffle book AND on the sold by line on each raffle stub to ensure proper 
credit. 
	 ⬂ Purchasing or selling 5 raffle books will count for 1 point toward your 
obligation. 

	 ⬂Please return any sold or unsold raffle books in an envelope, by 
Thursday, April 25th  - ATTN: MRS. PAVLICA, SCHOOL OFFICE. 

	 Checks payable to Sacred Heart School. Additional raffle books may be 
obtained by request to Mrs. Pavlica,  include your child’s name & child’s grade. 
Thank you for your support and generosity. 

	 	 	 Rosemary Paleologos & Patty Pavlica - Chairpersons                                              
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

⬂  


